
 Join us for an All-Union Meeting
on Tuesday 5/12, 12-1pm

Hear about our UMB unions' attempts to bargain safety
and employment during this pandemic.

Join in system-wide campaigns to get President Meehan,
BOT Chair Manning and others to act responsibly going
forward.

 

 

Register in advance for this meeting:
https://umassboston.zoom.us/meeting/register/
tJcqf-mvpjIoE9My_vJxolvyIRkDChrzjukZ 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email
containing information about joining the meeting.
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